
Field Trip Information 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that our class will be going on a field trip to the Science Museum on 

March 25, 2023. This trip will provide the students with an excellent opportunity to explore and 

learn about various scientific concepts in an interactive environment. 

Details of the Trip: 

• Date: March 25, 2023 

• Departure Time: 9:00 AM 

• Return Time: 2:00 PM 

• Cost: $10 per student 

What to Bring: 

• Lunch (please pack a nut-free lunch) 

• Water bottle 

• Comfortable walking shoes 

• Weather-appropriate clothing 

Permission Slip: 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return it by March 15, 2023. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at teacher@email.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Your Teacher's Name 

Class Teacher 


